
      

 

 

            

            December, 2015 

 

 

Happy Holidays, 

 

I find it hard to believe that it is 60 degrees outside and the middle 

of December.  I don’t know about you but it is difficult for me to get 

into the spirit of the season without at least a light dusting of snow.  

Saw my neighbor mowing his grass on the weekend. 

 

The time between Thanksgiving and Christmas just seems to fly.   So 

many parties, gatherings and Christmas Programs, it’s a shame it 

all comes at once.  Hardly time to enjoy all the activities. 

 

I hope you had an enjoyable and relaxed Thanksgiving spent with 

family and friends reflecting on the many blessings bestowed on 

each of you.  The next couple of weeks will no doubt be more chaotic 

as we fill our calendars with a multitude of holiday activities and 

parties.  My wish for you is to enjoy but not over indulge.  

 

Don’t forget that the yearly Hours and Dollars Report is due in 

January.  This report is very important. It shows the number of hours 

the volunteers have provided as well as the monetary donations 

made to the hospitals on your behalf. 

 

Don’t forget Healthcare Advocacy Day April 19,2016 in Lansing. 

 

I wish for you and your families a Blessed and Joyous Holiday 

Season and a Happy New Year. 

 

 

Barbara Tenpas 

WCD President 

barbtenpas@yahoo.com 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  


